
 

The financial aid office requires your social security number for the purpose of 

completing the application for federal and state financial aid.  Failure to provide your 

social security number may result in the denial of financial aid eligibility.  Highland 

Community College will not disclose social security numbers without the consent of the 

individual to anyone outside the college except as required by law. 
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